
T h e  m e s s e n g e r  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081    

Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

August 13, 2017 – August 19, 2017 

Sunday (8/20)    

  9:00 am  Worship (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fd 

      Meeting 

Monday (8/21)   

 

Tuesday (8/22)    

  8:30 am  Quilter’s 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Stewardship Mtg 

Wednesday (8/23)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in  

                             Office 

 10:00 am  Griefshare 

 

 

 

 

Financial Information for the week of 7/30/2017   

General Fund  

Thursday (8/24)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  6:30 pm  Worship  

Friday (8/25)   

  5:00 pm  Social Gatherings 

Saturday (8/26) 

   

Sunday (8/27)   Food Pantry 

 10:00 am  Worship  

 11:00 am  Church Picnic 

  

         

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, August 17, 2017 

Sunday, August 20, 2017 

Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 

Variance 

Amount 

Weekly 109 $2,972.00 $4,898.00 60.68 ($1,926.00) 

Year to Date 4320 $122,793.86 $151,838.00 80.87 ($29,044.14) 



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Don’t forget to allocate your Choice dollars to  

St Mark. The church has received $3,993 in 

Choice Dollars grant funds this year. Last year 

our total was $8,152. Please remember to    

contact Thrivent Choice Dollars in order to keep 

the funds coming. You can do this by  calling         

1-800-847-4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/

thriventchoice and follow the prompts.   

Just a reminder that when you are in the                       

hospital please contact either Pastor Matz or 

the church office.  

Summer Sermon Series 
Beginning June 18th (and preceding Thursdays) Pastor 
will be doing his sermons based on the book The Story. 
We will be covering one chapter every week. If you 
would like you can read a chapter the week prior to the 
service. Next weeks sermon will be on Chapter 20.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your church 

bulletin to your server and Texas Roadhouse will 

donate 10% of your total food  purchase back to 

your church! Thank you to those that have used this 

wonderful program. We have received two checks 

so far.  

We still need a volunteer to drive the van on the 3rd 

Sunday of the month. If you are interested or have 

any questions please contact Tom Kroll or the 

church office.  

St. Mark Congregational Fund committee is in need of a new 

member. Each member must commit to a five year term which 

rotates annually. The first year you are a “Member at Large” 

then “Recording Secretary”, followed by “Financial Secretary”; 

“Vice Chairman” and “Chairman”.  

The committee meets the third Sunday of each month after 

Service, except Holidays. Each member must be at least 21 

years of age and a St Mark member.  

If interested register your name with the church office by          

October 31st. The person with the most votes at the November 

Voter’s  Meeting will start their position in January.  

Any questions please contact a current committee member.  

 

 

 

Sunday, August 27th on the church grounds           

immediately following 10:00am service. 

Along with all the great food and fellowship we 

will have many activities. 

We need a variety of volunteers to sign up to 
help. Sign up sheets are in the Narthex by the 

bulletin board with the meeting minutes.  

 

 

 

 

Griefshare, a 13-week Christian based grief                    

support group, will start on Wednesday, August 2nd 

at 10:00am. Seating space is limited to 12 people each 

session. There will be a $15 refundable fee upon            

completion of the course. Contact Carolyn Eiden the 

Parish Nurse with questions or to register.  

The Tuesday morning 

Adult Bible class will 

be in recess on                 

Tuesday, August 21st 

and August 28th. 

Classes will resume at 10:00am on Tuesday, 

September 5th.  

The Scrip card program will be coming to a 
close because of lack of sales. We will be                 
selling whatever cards are left. Please see the 
people that are selling the cards before or after 
church or the church office to see what we 
have available. If someone else would be                
interested in taking over ordering and selling 
the cards please notify the church office by 
September 30th. 

Golden Harbor is looking for volunteers 

to assist with taking the residences to 

the Sheboygan County Fair. They are 

going on August 31st. You will receive a 

free ticket and lunch at the fair. You 

must be at least 14 years old.  If you 

are interested please contact Julie 

(activities director) at 920-782-0037 by 

August 21st.  


